
Veterinarian says goodbye and
thank you
To the clients and patients of All Paws House Calls,

June 30 marked the day I closed the office door for the last
time here in South Lake Tahoe. After practicing veterinary
medicine here for the past 15 years, it is with mixed emotions
that I look forward to my new life in Santa Barbara and the
new clients and pets I will meet.

When I became a veterinarian 16 years ago, I never really
imagined the degree that the lives of both my patients and
their  owners  would  intertwine  with  mine.  There  has  been
heartache and joy over the years. But mostly I have felt
honored to have been entrusted with the care of so many great
animals.

I thank all of you for giving me the opportunity to know and
care for your pets as if they were my own.

I also want to thank all who made a great going away party
even better by attending and bringing their dogs to Cindy
Anderson’s house on that Sunday. A special thanks to Cindy and
Steve Anderson for providing their home for such an invasion.

Any clients seeking copies of records will find them at Sierra
Veterinary Hospital here in South Lake.

Much thanks to all of you again for 15 wonderful years. Think
of me when the snow flies and the roads close. I’ll be at the
beach. J.

Sincerely,

Kelly Doria, DVM All Paws House Calls
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